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Mr. Stephane Dujarric 
Head of News &. Media Division 
United Nations 
300 East 42nd Street 
Room 518 
NY, NY, 10017 

Dear Mr. Dujarric: 

I am writing because it has come to my attention that a United Nations acaedlted journalist, Matthew 
Lee of the Inner City Press, has exhibited disruptive and unprofessional conduct towards Voice of America 
(VOA) U.N. oorrespondent Margaret Besheer. Over the last several weeks, Mr. Lee has also sent 
frequent, unprofessional and borderline harassing email correspondence to Ms. Besheer, to me and to 
other senior VOA management regarding the United Nations Correspondents AssocIation's internal 
business matters. 

Although Mr. Lee has not physically threatened Ms. Besheer, I understand she and other reporters are, to 
be kind, uncomfortable wtth his behavior and feel that he lacks proper judgment and exhibits 
unprofessional conduct While at the U.N. 

As an experienced journalist and leader of an organization dedicated to freedom of the press, it Is difficult 
for me to make this request of you. But I would urge you to review Mr. lee's status as an accredited 
U.N. correspondent. I believe his behavior Is Impeding the freedom VOA's correspondent and others 
need In order to report what they see and know from the United Nations. 

I am copying VOA/BBG's Assistant General Counsel Kataryna lyson and Director of Security Michael 
lawrence so they are aware of the situation and its serious nature. Please don't hesitate to call or email 
to discuss further. 

Best regards, 

steve Redisch 
VOA Executive Editor 
202-203-4500 
sredjsch@voanews.com 
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